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Friday, 08 July 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
After a very successful trip in October, Oswaldtwistle School is going to be taking 
part in PGL again in April. Your Child has been chosen to take part in a residential 
trip to PGL Winmarleigh Hall, Preston. This residential will take place from 
Monday the 20th of April to Friday the 24th of April 2020.  
 
The residential will be an activity based week aimed at building pupils confidence, 
communication and team work skills. Activities range from problem solving, raft 
building and high ropes. Please see a copy of the timetable attached.  
 
Each day will include 4 day activities and one evening activity. Your child will be 
expected to attempt all activities to the best of their ability. All food and drink will be 
supplied at the centre. Please see attached Menu.  
 
Whilst at the Winmarleigh Hall pupils will be expected to share a room with up to 4-
8 peers. Everything is provided in the room: bunk beds, storage for clothes, toilet, 
heating and a shower. Students are given independence on the trip, however staff 
rooms are very close by and all rooms will be monitored. The site is also 
supervised by site staff throughout the whole day.  
 
Before departing on Monday a mandatory search off all students’ bags will take 
place in school. This is in accordance with the policy at Oswaldtwistle School. The 
following items are prohibited; alcohol, all illegal substances, including cannabis, 
energy drinks and anything that could be used a weapon. The Head Teacher has 
the right to confiscate any items she deems unfit for the trip.  
 
All students need to ensure they bring suitable clothing for the trip, please find kit 
list attached. Winmarleigh Hall will provide specialist clothing for the activities that 
require it. There is a shop onsite for pupils to purchase snacks and souvenirs.  
 
 
 
Places on the trip are subject to behaviour in school. Poor conduct during the 
residential will result in pupils returning to school. 
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The Total price of the trip is £190  
 
The payment will be divided over the next three months where we ask for: 
 
DEPOSIT FRIDAY 6th of December £30 
Payment 2 Monday 13th of January £30 
Payment 3 Monday 10th of February £50 
Payment 4 Monday 9th of March £40 
Payment 5 Monday 6th of April £40   
 
These payments are to be made at the office. Please ensure the money is in 
sealed envelope with your child’s name on the envelope with PGL on it. Please 
allow the office time to print a receipt.  If you wish to pay earlier you can just please 
ensure it’s in an envelope and handed to the office.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the trip, including finances, please don’t 
hesitate to contact myself on 01254 231553 or alternatively by email: 
Dylan.fee@oswaldtwistle.org. I shall get back to you within 2 working days by 
email.  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Mr Dylan Fee                
Trip Leader                                  
Careers Coordinator.                

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I do/do not give permission for my child to go in the residential trip and agree to 
sign all necessary paperwork and commit to paying the cost of £190 towards 
the trip in instalments to the school.   
 
Name of Child____________________________________________________  
 
Name of Parent/Carer______________________________________________  
 
Signature of Parent/carer____________________________________________  
 
To be signed and handed back to school with the deposit by 6th of December  
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